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In the month of June, our intern Madison began working on our Emergency Operations Plan that 

Cumberland County EMA provided as a template. We have made progress on the plan and discovered 

some areas that needed to be added to the template – but making progress, nonetheless. 

 

We took Madison down to Cumberland County EMA for an in-person meeting with county 

representatives and a tour of the office. 

 

We received training on the Mobile Command Center that we received through the Keep Me Healthy 

Grant. 
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